

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov May 9, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Abel Rodriguez, Agent Lincoln Theater, LLC 1108 W. Lincoln Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 25, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1104 W. Lincoln Ave. ("Lincoln Theater") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections to the granting of this license at this location.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051452



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov May 9, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jim Milner, Agent Grand View Windows of Wisconsin, Inc. 3917 W. Layton Ave. Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Milner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 25, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor license for "Grand View Windows of Wisconsin" at 3917 W. Layton Ave. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the similarity in names to the company owned by Joseph Milner, Grand View Windows and Siding.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be granted this license prior to May 9, 2007. You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 051452



Ronald D. Leonhardt

www.milwaukee.gov May 9, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Kulwinder Singh, Agent K&S Petroleums, Inc. 2438 N. 9th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 25, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "K&S Petroleums" at 4780 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDI

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File051452



Ronald D. Leonhardt

www.milwaukee.gov May 9, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Mohammad Amir, Agent Siddique, Inc. 8666 W. Fairy Chasm Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Amir:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 25, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license to be open from 2 a.m. to 5 a.m. for "Express Pantry" at 5656 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File051452